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Dear My Amazing Year 2s, Parents & Carers,
I hope this letter finds you all well and that you are enjoying spending time together during this extended time away from school.  

It was lovely to talk to so many of you again on the telephone this week.  Once again you have all been working hard and having lots of fun in the sun.  Apologies to those of you I missed this week.  I have left you a voicemail message and I will of course try you again next week.  If you would like to talk to me in the meantime or you are in need of some help with the work I have set, please continue to use the new email address distance.learning2@stockham.oxon.sch.uk.
Thank you so much to Sam Swift and Annie Hallams for organising a Zoom call with our fabulous Year 2 Class.  It was really lovely to see so many of your happy, smiling faces and to hear all your exciting news.  I really have missed you and I was surprised to see how much you have all grown and changed since our last day at school all those weeks ago.  Lots of you have very different (and very long) hair too!  For those of you that didn’t join us on Zoom, please don’t worry.  We can continue to chat on the telephone each week and you can share all your news with me then.  I will look forward to that!
I have now added next week’s work to the school website.  It can be found, as always, under the Year 2 Home Learning tab.  Once again I have included a timetable that may support you in deciding upon which tasks to complete each day.  The timetable is also attached to this letter.  Do remember though, this is purely for guidance and it is not a requirement to follow this rigidly.  Please do only what you can, when you can.  

The Maths tasks that I have added this week are from the Whiterose website I mentioned in my letter a couple of weeks ago.  Unfortunately, the sheets are no longer available from the site directly so I have saved them under our Year 2 Home Learning tab for you.  The videos are still available to view at home though, so please continue to use the link to view the videos before you complete each task if you wish:  https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-2/.  
In the meantime, if you need to reach me or would like to discuss anything with me at all, please email me on the Year 2 email address distance.learning2@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as I can.  Please continue to send all your photos and work you are proud of to this address too.  It has been wonderful to see such a fantastic range of photos so far, thank you to everyone that has sent something in.  
I will be back at school on Wednesday 13th May so please call me during the day if you would like to talk in person.  The school telephone number is 01235 764407.  I will telephone you all again for another catch up next week though.  Please look out for an unknown number as I am often calling from my mobile at home.  I’m looking forward to speaking to you all again.  

Enjoy the long Bank Holiday Weekend and any VE Day celebrations you may have planned!

Thinking of you all, stay safe and well,

From Mrs Mascord
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